
Submitter: Elizabeth Nathan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Commerce and Consumer 
Protection 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3167 

I live in Portland, and love to see live music and other performances in PDX and 

other cities in Oregon. I’ve been attending ticketed events for enough years to see 

prices skyrocket. They will be inaccessible to my kids if we aren’t able to get the 

issue of scalpers under control. On a related note, empty seats inside when there is 

demand outside makes no sense for the fans, the artists, the venue, or the 

promoters. Thank you for your consideration of this bill! 


